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Creating Successful Lives 

December 14, 2020 
 

Attention: 2020-2021 Buckeye Hills Career 
Center High School Parents & Students! 

 
Our High School will be closed during the holiday break starting December 21, 2020 through January 
01, 2021. We will resume on January 4, 2021 utilizing our PLAN C (ALL REMOTE LEARNING) option 
through January 08, 2021. On that date, we will announce a PLAN B return on January 11, 2021. Our 
district made this determination due to the projected increase of (Holiday) COVID 19 positive cases 
and mandated quarantines within our district and community.  
 
Students with internet and/or connectivity issues will be provided alternative remote learning 
options. Also, meals will be provided at the campus for pickup. If a student cannot provide 
transportation for pickup, we will provide delivery to their home. In addition, we will provide 
students with access to counselors, mental health services and wrap around services on an 
individualized basis. 
 
Also, students and parents can email our administrative team at Restart@buckeyehills.net with any 
questions and/or concerns or call the high school office at 740-245-5334. 
 
We are in this together and we will overcome this pandemic. 
 
Stay safe, wear a mask, social distance and wash those hands! Students do your work and continue 
to be part of something bigger than yourself!  #BHCCPROUD #ONETEAM 
 
 

 
 
Jamie L. Nash, Superintendent 
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